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Question 1 
Along with some of my colleagues in the Assembly, I was contacted recently by 
parents expressing their concern about ‘parental alienation’ here in the Bailiwick. 
Therefore, I would like to ask the President if any focus will be given to ‘parental 
alienation’ during the 2nd or 3rd phase of the Justice Review, to establish whether or 
not such alienation exists here in the Bailiwick, and, if it does, what can be done by 
this Assembly to address it? 
 


